
Paul, 
We have now cut the green twice (both to 9mm). Peter and I have also spent a number of hours 
raking the mossy areas of the green. However, we are not convinced how effective this has been. 

Maybe we have only scratched the surface (pun intended      ) by raking too many areas of moss, 
perhaps not of the right type. We have another session planned for next Monday afternoon. 
 
We may need to additionally use some treatment for the deeper seated moss and would welcome 
your advice on this. 
 
Also, there are now quite a few areas of fusarium which need to be treated at some point. 
 
We would like to open the green for use from Sunday 19 March, and need it at least from the 
following week in order to practice ahead of league matches which will commence in early April.  
 
We feel that we need another meeting with you as soon as possible in order to achieve this. If you 
were able to drop in on Monday afternoon (from 14.30 onwards) that would be very helpful. 
 
Thanks, 
Peter Hicks 
 


